
On behalf of the Board, welcome to the Waikato Chamber of Commerce! 

It is great to have you join us as a member.

As Chair of the Chamber, I take great pride in this rewarding and valuable

role. The Waikato is a great place to work, live and play, and the Chamber,

with the support of the Board, is a strong proponent of this, and making

it more so.

The Chamber can only succeed, however, with the engagement and

enthusiasm of our members, so I encourage you to make the most of

your membership. This welcome pack is designed to help you do that,

and I know the Chamber team will do all they can to ensure you

maximise the potential of your membership.

I look forward to meeting you at a Chamber event soon.

Sincerely,

Senga Allen

Chair

Waikato Chamber of Commerce

FROM THE CHAIR   


